
   Giraffe class Newsletter 

This term in English we shall be focusing on continuing to develop our 

writing skills.  We shall be thinking about making predictions and using 

time connectives: next, then, after that and finally.  We shall also be 

introducing how to use a thesaurus enabling us to develop our language 

skills and use a wide range of adjectives.   

Maths: We shall be starting to look at early multiplication and division 

and identifying what this looks like, for example:

 
 

We shall also be looking at how to split 2d shapes into halves and 

quarters. 

History: we shall be finding out 

about different explorers from the 

past and present.  We will be 

thinking about how they travelled 

and what equipment they used. 

Science: we will be learning about 

plants, deciduous and evergreen 

trees, sorting seeds and finding out 

which plants parts we can eat. 

Art: we shall be making 3D 

sculptures with paper.  We will be 

using a range of techniques such as 

cutting, rolling and folding. 

PSHE: this term we shall be 

thinking about money, how we pay 

for things and how to keep money 

safe.   

 


